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Boys to sing at National Tree Lighting in Washington, DC; Tree Lot opens soon
(and 2nd annual Craft Fair); Holiday Concert happening Saturday, December 14

Go to BoysChorus.org for more information

TABC Invited to Sing at National
Tree Lighting Ceremony in
Washington DC on Thursday,
December 5

We are thrilled to announce that, for the third time
in its history, the Chorus has been invited to sing
at the National Tree Lighting Ceremony in
Washington, DC. The event will happen
Thursday, December 5 and will be televised on
the REELZ and Ovation networks on Monday,
December 9. Check your local listings for exact
times.

The boys first sang at the ceremony in 1963, less
than one month after President Kennedy's
assassination. The next appearance came in
1991 (picture shown). And now, as part of the
80th anniversary celebration, members of the
Touring Chorus and Young Men's Ensemble will
travel to the city for a whirlwind four-day tour. They
will sing "Carol of the Bells" a cappella and "Most
Wonderful Time of the Year" accompanied by the
United States Marine Band.

A Go Fund Me campaign has been established to
help defray tour costs. Please go to this page for
more information or to make a donation.

Tree Lot & Annual Craft Fair

Once again, our tree lot is "home for the holidays" at
our central location - 5770 E. Pima. The tree lot will be
open Fridays/Saturdays/Sundays beginning Friday,
November 29.

And, mark your calendars for our 2nd Annual Holiday
Craft Fair, happening Saturday, December 7 from
10:00 am - 4:00 pm. More than 30 vendors will be

https://www.boyschorus.org
https://www.gofundme.com/f/tucson-arizona-boys-chorus-to-washington-dc


inside and outside the chorus hall, and there will be
food trucks, music, and Santa will visit between 10:30
- 2:30.

Call the office at (520) 296-6277 or go to our website
with any questions .

Holiday Concert Saturday,
December 14

Our annual Holiday Concert is happening
Saturday, December 14 at the University of
Arizona's Crowder Hall. All choirs will be featured
as we pay tribute to the chorus' 80 year history
and the first concert on December 24, 1939.

Call (520) 296-6277 or go to our website for
tickets and information.

Thank You, Zinburger!

If you attended our recent 80th anniversary celebration
November 1-3, and more importantly the tailgate prior to the
UA vs. OSU football game, you were treated to a delicious
meal, courtesy of Zinburger.

Thanks, Zinburger, for feeding our hungry crew (including
the Touring Chorus and Alternates!). We appreciate your
support.

Join in January
Our 80th Anniversary Season Continues!

New semester begins in January -
enroll now!

Do you know of a boy/young man between the
ages of 6-21 who is looking for quality music
education, character/leadership development,
and lots of fun? January is the beginning of a new
semester for our neighborhood and central
choirs.

Call (520) 296-6277 or go to our website for
information.
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